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Building newsflash number 378 

Building Australia's Future conference 2009 

Purpose 
To remind interested stakeholders that the Australian Building Codes Board (ABCB) - 
Building Australia’s Future 2009 conference will be held from Monday 21 September until 
Wednesday 23 September 2009 at the Royal Pines Resort, Gold Coast.  

Background 
A previous newsflash was issued by Building Codes Queensland on this topic (refer 
newsflash 357). The conference provides an opportunity for delegates to meet with their 
interstate and international colleagues to gain knowledge of current topical issues and 
techniques relevant to building regulatory practices and requirements. 
 
The formal conference registration will be held on Sunday 20 September, with the workshops 
held over the three day period. These will include:  
 
• climate change—a moving target 
• performance through innovation—meeting objectives and expectations 
• energy efficiency—innovative software and future directions 
• common BCA misinterpretations 
• natural disasters. 

Registration and further contact 
To register for this event or for further information, please visit the ABCB’s website at 
www.abcb.gov.au or fill out the registration form attached to newsflash 357. Accommodation 
has been reserved by the conference organisers with negotiated rates.  

Contact for further information 
Department of Infrastructure and Planning 
Building Codes Queensland Division 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in 
nature and before relying on the material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and 
relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional 
advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or 
expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended to be, and should not 
be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information. 


